
 
 

 

 

1038 West Ivy, Suite 1 
Moses Lake, WA  98837 

 

 
 

Phone: 509-766-7960  FAX: 509-766-6519  granthealth.org 
 

 

3/9/2022 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian 

You are receiving this letter because of your child’s possible exposure to COVID-19 in their 
classroom. Last potential date of exposure is estimated on: [ENTER EXPOSURE DATE HERE]  

During this time, it is important to continue monitoring your child(ren) for symptoms of 
COVID-19. Please monitor your child and other household members for the following:  

• Fever (100.4oF) or chills 
• Cough 
• Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing 
• Unusual fatigue  
• Muscle or body aches 
• Headache 
• Recent loss of taste or smell 
• Sore throat 
• Congestion or runny nose  
• Nausea or vomiting  
• Diarrhea 

If your child(ren) experiences any symptom(s), do not allow them to go to school. Testing 
for COVID-19 is recommended 3-5 days after the last exposure to someone with COVID, or 
immediately if having symptoms. Everyone exposed to COVID should wear a well-fitted high-
quality mask (if age appropriate) when around others for 10 days after the last exposure 
date, as listed above. 
 
Exposed students, children, and staff may continue to take part in all in-person instruction 
and care, including sports, performing arts, and other extracurricular activities, as long as 
they are not symptomatic. We kindly ask that any person exposed to COVID-19 strongly 
consider wearing a mask at school and elsewhere for 10 days. Please help us protect your 
family and your community. 
 
Additional information about COVID-19 can be found at https://granthealth.org    

If you have questions or concerns, you can call Grant County health District at 509-766-7960.  

https://granthealth.org/

